
I reside at the first house on Grafton St. It is a one-way street. There is a SIGNIFICANT increase of cars 
exiting the street onto Mass Ave in the WRONG DIRECTION. This is a major safety concern!!! The street 
is misleading and the signage is terrible. It is not the standard “white arrow black background” sign that 
goes on TOP OF STREET NAME. it is a white sign UNDERNEATH no one notices!!! Cars are also 
parking in front of my house in the wrong direction to exit the street onto Mass Ave, which I have 
witnessed many times. It also signals other people to do so. CHANGE THE SIGN!!!!! I hear car horns 
blowing regularly from near ACCIDENTS. Something needs to be changed and addressed immediately or 
people will be hurt!! It is an active area with mostly people parking on the street for the Capital Theater. 
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